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Corn Board to Meet
The Nebraska Corn Board will hold its next meeting on Friday,
February 16, 2018 at Embassy Suites, located at 12520 Westport
Parkway, LaVista, Nebraska.

The Board will address regular board business. These meetings are
open to the public, providing the opportunity for public comment. A
copy of the agenda will be available by writing the Nebraska Corn
Board, P.O. Box 95107, Lincoln, NE  68509, emailing
susan.zabel@nebraska.gov or calling 402/471-2676.

The Nebraska Corn Board’s market development, research, promotion
and education programs are funded and managed by Nebraska corn
farmers. Producers invest at a rate of 1/2 of a cent per bushel of corn sold.


